


Memo to Assembly

TARTS Trancnartatinn Driorities Pa‘

The local transportation group most recently met on November 25, 2014 for the purpose of
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establishing the priorities in pursuit of grant funding through the State of Alaska Department of
Transportation and Public Facilities as follows:

1.

Independent Living Center (ILC) request for $60,484 to purchase transportation
services for the ILC Voucher Program in the southern Kenai Peninsula which will
purchase 7,200 trips with a 30 percent match from rider fares; and $84,000 to
purchase transportation services in the central Kenai Peninsula area which will
purchase 8,400 trips with 23 percent match funded with rider contributions and a
$16,400 AK Cab discount;

CARTS request for $105,000 to leverage $138,394 of FTA 5311 funds for
transportation services in the central Kenai Peninsula, Homer and Seward areas;
and $20,800 to match $124,800 of CARTS 5309 Bus and Bus Replacement funds
to replace two vehicles; and

Ninilchik Traditional Council request for $1,111,781.74 to start proposed Option
#1 of the Central/Southern Kenai Peninsula Public Transit Human Services
Community Coordination Plan that will establish a fixed route on the Peninsula.

This action has no financial impact on the Kenai Peninsula Borough. Successful grant funding

however, will benefit local non-profit organizations which provide transportation services to

local residents with specialized transportation needs.



